October 21, 2020

The virtual meeting of the Board of Selectmen, October 21, 2020, was called to order by Chairman Mitchell at approximately 6:20 PM after experiencing technical difficulties.

Member present: Kenneth Mitchell, Matt Dyer, Laura Fitzgerald-Kemmett, and Wesley Blauss. Selectman James Hickey was not in attendance. He was chairing a Whitman-Hanson Deregionalization Feasibility Study Committee meeting.

After limited discussion, the motion was made to restrict electioneering to an area not within 150 feet of an early voting location, in this case, Hanson Town Hall. The motion was made by Mrs. Kemmett, seconded by Mr. Dyer.

On a roll call vote: Mr. Mitchell, Aye; Mr. Dyer, Aye; Mrs. Kemmett, Aye, and Mr. Blauss, Aye. 

Chairman Mitchell then closed the meeting on a motion by Mrs. Kemmett, second by Mr. Dyer. 

On a roll call vote: Mr. Mitchell, Aye; Mr. Dyer, Aye; Mrs. Kemmett, Aye, and Mr. Blauss, Aye. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:30 PM.

